
 

Classification: Public 

Operational Advice Notice 

Terminal 4 Stand Entry Guidance System 

Surveys  

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to 
the attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own 
actions and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

1. Introduction 

 

Surveys are required to evaluate the condition of the Stand Entry Guidance System, to assess 

the construction and structural capacity of the existing structure. Ferrovial will be carrying out 

the surveying works of Terminal 4.  

 

Traffic management will be in place each night to facilitate the works, see below an example of 

the type of diversion you will see: 

ASWorks_OAN_299  
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Please see below a table which outlines the dates on which Ferrovial will be working and on 

which stand they will be working on: 

 

Stand Date  
412 31st July 2024  

417 1st August 2024 

422 5th August 2024 

423 5th August 2024 

424 6th August 2024 

425 6th August 2024 

411 8th August 2024 

416 8th August 2024 

420 8th August 2024 

454 16th August 2024 

 

Restrictions will be from the 31st July 2024 to the 17th August 2024, Monday to Saturday 

between 22:30 to 05:30. Please pay particular attention to any traffic management. 

 

2. Escalation 

In the event of an emergency, please call 222 from a Heathrow landline or 0208 759 1212 from 

an external line. 

 

3. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to adam.cook@heathrow.com. 

 

mailto:adam.cook@heathrow.com

